
  

 

    

 

02 April 2018 

Urgent Press Release 

 

It has come to the notice of the Board that certain miscreants active on social 

media and other communications are trying to mislead students, parents and teachers 

by circulating a fake letter in the name and style of Controller Examinations CBSE. 

The letter is dated 30th March 2018 and is attached below. 

All students, parents and teachers are therefore advised to ignore this fake 

letter. It may be noted by all that the Board communicates in this regard only through 

the official website www.cbse.nic.in . 
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